
Daniel Anderson & Joy Strand 
Portland, Oregon 97209 

_________________________________________ 

 
March 15, 2023 

 
Joint Committee on Transportation 
 
Dear Joint Committee: 
 
We write to oppose HB 3382. It is outrageous that any entity, let alone a public body like a port 
district, should seek to be exempted from state and local land use planning laws and the ordinary 
public process associated with those laws.  The bill would subvert public process. It could do real 
harm to estuaries and to other lands in and around the affected ports. Please do not allow this bill 
or the concepts set out in this bill to advance.  
 
Thank you for your attention to our concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Daniel Anderson & Joy Strand 


